
T 9:00 AM
1:30 PM

Retired Men
Tai Chi

W 6:30 PM Jr & Sr High Midweek
Choir Rehearsal

Th 9:00 AM Sisters of the Skein

F 1:30 PM Tai Chi

SU 9:30 AM
11:00 AM

Worship
Winter Formation Classes

Date:  

Name(s), Email, Phone:

First Time Guest

Regular Attender Member

Guest

Do you know someone who could use a
visit from a pastor?

Mar 5th Wednesday Night Dinners Return
Ash Wednesday

Mar  9th Daylight Savings - spring ahead
OWLS - A Day at the Museum

Mar 16th Parents Plus

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

201 N. 90th St. Omaha, NE 68114
www.fccomaha.org 

office@firstcovenantomaha.org  
402-391-2747

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK
F E B R U A R Y  2 3 ,  2 0 2 5

CONNECTION

CARD
We are so glad you are
here today. Thank you for
filling out our connection
card. You can use the QR
code to do that digitally or
complete the paper copy,
tear it off and place it in
the offering plate.

Would you like more information about...

Welcome!

F E B R U A R Y  2 3 ,  2 0 2 5

Beginning a relationship with Jesus

Joining First Covenant

Receiving the Loop, a weekly email 

Receiving Prayer Chain emails

Student Ministries updates

F I R S T  C O V E N A N T  C H U R C H

What did Jesus say 
about time?

OFFERING
Three ways to give:
Cash/Check
Text FCCOMAHA to 73256
Secure Online
fccomaha.org/give/

NEXT WEEK’S SCRIPTURE 

Luke 4:14-21 & Mark 8:27-38



Add this to email prayer chain

I would like a pastor to call 

Please keep this confidential

Thank you for joining us. We hope you meet
God in a powerful and profound way today. 

All ages are welcome in our worship service.
Nursery care is available if needed in Room 204
for infants through 3 years old. Also available is
our "Wiggle Room" - Room 206, where you can
watch the service live with your child.

First Covenant Church Family
Communications & Updates

Please share:
If you are a guest, Welcome! Let us know
how you found us or who you came with
this morning.
Prayer requests.  We pray for these
requests at our weekly staff meetings.
Updates to your contact information.

We are so glad you are here!

F E B R U A R Y  2 3 ,  2 0 2 5

Prelude                                                                    

Call to Worship                                             Derek Bonin           

#058 - I Sing the Mighty Power of God

Mighty To Save

Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)

Morning Prayer & Lord‘s Prayer
Pastor Coby Fisher

Offering                  

Choir Anthem                                          In Christ Alone
    
Scripture Reading                                    Luke 10:38-42

Kirk Newberg

Sermon                                              Pastor Coby Fisher 

#078 - Great Is Thy Faithfulness

Benediction                                      Pastor Coby Fisher

Postlude

ORDER OF WORSHIP

ANNOUNCEMENTS

LENTEN DEVOTIONAL BOOKLETS
Be sure to pick up your Lenten Devotional Booklet
today. We are grateful to all who participated in
creating this devotional. We hope this booklet will
help you prepare for Easter as we move through the
Lenten season.

OFFICE CLOSED
The church office will be closed the week of
February 24 - February 28th while Pastor Greg and
Beth are at the School of Kingdom Living. Pastor
Coby and Diane can be reached by calling or
emailing the office.

ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE
Join us on Wednesday, March 5th at 6:30 PM for a
service of Ashes as we begin the season of Lent, a
seven-week journey towards Jesus' death and
resurrection.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS
Wednesday Night Dinners return during Lent
beginning March 5th and continue through April
16th. Dinner starts at 5:30 PM. Please bring a dessert
to share and invite a friend!

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS
On March 9th remember to set your clocks ahead as
we spring forward for Daylight Savings Time.

OWLS - A DAY AT THE MUSEUM
OWLS, don't miss this opportunity to visit the
Samuel Bak Museum located at UNO on the
Aksarben Campus. Samuel Bak is a Jewish
Lithuanian-American painter, writer and Holocaust
survivor. His art exhibition is featured at UNO
through June 29th. We will begin with a box lunch in
the Upper Commons at church before heading over
to the Museum. Place your order for a box lunch
with Carol McChesney by March 2nd.

time


